

Memo

1111 19th Street NW ➤ Suite 402 ➤ Washington, DC 20036 t 202.872.5955 f 202.872.9354 www.aham.org

to:	Department of Energy via email: expartecommunications@hq.doe.go	V
from:	Debra Brunk, Vice President Technical Services	
date:	October 19, 2009	
subject:	Ex Parte Communication	

This memo memorializes the call between AHAM and the Department of Energy for inclusion in the public docket. In summary, the call was a discussion regarding the refrigerator-freezer test procedure and the specific test language AHAM is planning to incorporate into its third party certification program.

The attendees are as follows: Lucas Adin, Department of Energy

Debra Brunk, Association of Home Appliance Manufacturers